

Schiff, Jacob

August 1, 1899

Schiff to Hill

Offers to do what is necessary to return to the treasury of the Great Northern Road at an early date the Oregon Navigation Preferred shares in the hands of Kuhn, Loeb & Co. Has informed Hariman who has replied by wire that he will not leave the West Coast until a decision has been reached by Mohler and himself on all questions of issue. Encloses a copy of a letter from Coster dated July 31 and copies of letters from himself to Coster of July 31 and August 1.

General Correspondence     2     ate